

## **NETBALL SUPPORTERS' GROUP REPORT 23/02/2015**

Our first general meeting of 2015 was held on Monday 16<sup>th</sup> February, there were 9 attendees and 2 apologies.

Fundraising efforts for the year were discussed including our Fun Run to be held on May 3<sup>rd</sup> and a joint raffle being held between the Rugby, Hockey, Tennis and Netball supporters groups in Term 2. Leanne Morgan also nominated to become the new Boost Juice co-ordinator for the NSG.

Kathleen Powers discussed our progress with ordering new First's netball dresses and gave an update on the coaches that have been secured for the new season.

Sign on's for the new season will be through flexischools and the students will be notified shortly of the new process and when to sign up. Development day is also booked for Friday 20<sup>th</sup> March at the South Pine Sports Complex indoor courts and we are excited to see not only the girls returning to netball this year but all the new players.

After a very successful 2014, the Netball Supporters Group are excited to get the new season under way and hope for our biggest and best year yet in 2015!

Rebecca Kerta President